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Winter Activities Heat Up At BLYC

From the Bridge

To all my fellow BLYC members,
here we are facing February and know-
ing it’s not too much longer until the
weather starts to break. This is a good
month to get yourself ready for our
2006 boating season at BLYC. If you
are like me you have to get some of that
maintenance and repairs taken care of,
»r like others, you may need to take in a
boat show or two to pass the winter.

There have been several Sailing
Clinics from Governor Chuck Bendig
for our Junior Sailing Program. As the
late December meeting was finishing
up, Howard and Rosa Clark gave a
short update to the team, parents and a
couple of members present on the schol-
arship fund started a couple of years
ago by them for college-bound Junior
Sailors. After the updates Howard and
Rosa presented another generous dona-
tion toward the Commodore Howard F.
Clark Scholarship Fund. The program
is a real benefit for our Junior Sailors,
THANK YOU Howard and Rosa. For
any questions on this tax-deductible
fund, please feel free to ask your Board
of Governors or myself.

On December 22, we lost a very
esteemed member in Commodore Chris

Commodore Mark Russell

J. Lambrecht. Chris was a long-time
sailor here at BLYC and a respected
member. His funeral service on Decem-
ber 27 was attended by 17 fellow Com-
modores and also Governors along with
family and friends. A celebration of life
luncheon at the Club was held after-
ward, hosted by Margene. Chris also
had asked in his remembrance that any
donations be made to Junior Sailing,
which he loved along with this Club.

In this month of February we have
great fun planned on the lake. Enjoy
your Club for some or all of the enter-

tainment lined up by Governor Phil
Harden. I am looking forward to danc-
ing with my wife Chris at this year’s
Sweetheart Dance, and also seeing what
Chef Troy has up his sleeve for Watkins
Island Seafood Night this time. See
Phil’s article for all the details of the
month.

From one of our recent events,

I want to thank all the members that
came out for Fondue Night to help
with recruitment of volunteers to help
in Centennial events this coming May
6 through September 30. For all Cen-
tennial Sponsors that are scheduled to
receive items like Pins, the Picture Cal-
endar or the new Burgee, they are avail-
able to pick up in the office at the Club.
We also have all of these items for sale
in the Auxiliary Case. Thanks again for
all the support the Club is receiving for
our big 100th-year celebration!

With my Commodore year in full
swing, I have had members meet with
me with helpful ideas on the daily and
long-term needs that keep this Club
growing. It is always good to have input
to improve upon from the membership.

It is your Club, come out and enjoy!
See you around the Club.
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Work Continues To Improve Your Club

House & Grounds

Now that the Holidays are over, it
is a good time to take a look at what
we would like to accomplish before
warm weather sets in. The garages at
the entrance to the main parking lot are
in need of 10 new doors. The existing
doors are wooden and as a result of age
they are warped. If you own a garage
door business or have an associate that
would like to bid on this job, please
contact me on the www.buckeyelakeyc.

com web page or call directly at 740-
687-0634. 1 have three bids so far and

they are all too expensive.

Speaking
of the garages, I
would also like
to replace the
plywood above
the doors with
vinyl siding. The
deal is the same
as the doors. If
you are interested Rear Commodore
in bidding, please  Joe Campbell
contact me ASAP.

The proposed boat rack and stor-
age facility in the Eastport boat yard
is one step closer to being completed. |

was able to arrange for the same com-
pany that is tearing down the old white
building in front of Eastport to use
their grading equipment and level the
boat yard in front of the concrete wall.
By next season, the one design boats
should have a home up on the concrete
boardwalk.

Please use the winter months to
enjoy your Club. We have plenty of
firewood and comfortable chairs to help
you pass away the winter nights. See

you at the Club. %4%

New Main Dining Menu Offered

Bar and Kitchen

With the holidays behind us and
the month of January over it is time to
start thinking about the remainder of
2006. This being the Centennial year
for the BLYC there are many special
functions planned for our enjoyment.
With those functions will be special
menus. Please plan to take advantage of
all YOUR CLUB has to offer this year!

A new main dining menu is in
place, along with a bar menu and spe-

cial dinners for
Wednesday and
Thursday eve-
nings. These are
not set in stone
and are subject
to change as we
continue to mon-
itor what moves
and what does
not. All com-
ments and suggestions are welcome.
We tried a new approach to the

Vice Commodore
Ray Kent

bowl game season with a wide screen
TV and a special menu. Attendance
was not what I expected, however. The
Super Bowl is yet to come and all are
welcome to come and enjoy the game
and refreshments.

Remember, it is YOUR CLUB,
come out and enjoy it!

See YOU at the CLUB.

Hot Winter nghts On Tap

Entertainment

Winter has settled in at the Lake.
The days may be a little dreary but it’s
time to get out of the house and get rid
of those winter blahs! Come out to the
Club and enjoy the fireplace and cama-
raderie — both are warm. Here’s what
we have on tap for you this month:

February 4 will be a celebration of
the ’80’s. Dan Knaul has been working
hard to make this a fun evening. Cathy
Cassidy of Top Cat Karaoke fame will
be there to assist Dan with the music.

February 11 is the annual Sweet-
heart Dance. Cocktails at 6 p.m.
with dining from 7- 8:30 p.m. Chef
Troy will have a feature menu with
something for everyone. Dancing and

entertainment
with the 4 Mints
begins at 8

p.m. Bring your
sweetheart and
join your friends
for this always
enjoyable event.

February 17
will be a Top Cat
Karaoke evening.
If you haven’t been to a karaoke night,
you've missed a lot of fun. You too
could be a star for a night!

February 25 will feature Watkins
Island Seafood Night. Chef Troy puts
together a great menu with delicious
delights from the sea. Dining is from

Governor
Phil Harden

5-9 p.m. As with all the events, reserva-
tions are appreciated (and are required
a week in advance if you would like to
have a lobster — see Page 6). Dr. Dan
will be here from 7-10 p.m for your
listening and dancing pleasure. Dr. Dan
has played all over the world and we're
glad to have him back with us.

In closing, I'd like to thank Fritz
and the staff and Commodore Thomp-
son for their help with the New Year’s
Eve decorations.

Don't forget trap shooting on Sun-
day afternoons.

See you at the Club!

Pt
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Revised PHRF Ratings Posted

Race and Regatta

I mentioned in the January Log
that we would be reviewing the Per-
formance Handicap Racing Fleet
(PHREF) ratings for the upcoming sail-
ing season. I first had a meeting with
Ed Riley and Stone Parker to review all
of last season’s records and results. We
also went over the previous season’s
PHRF’s; and we arrived at some pre-
liminary ratings.

Governor Don Day

I then had a meeting with Steve Harris and Stone Parker
to review these ratings and make any changes that may have
been needed. After these two meetings, I eliminated all deci-
mal point ratings and went with whole numbers, only. With
that in mind, what follows are the “official” BLYC PHRF
ratings for cruisers for the 2006 Lambrecht Cup races. (I've
also listed the ratings and multipliers for the 2005 and 2004
seasons as well.) See Chart to the right.

How about those Buckeyes?! Sally and I were among
many who watched the game at the Club. It was really
a great atmosphere to watch the game; and, it was almost as
good as being there (almost). I know we all are not Buck-
eye fans; so, I hope your team did not disappoint you during
the bowl season.

Don’t forget to check your calendar
for upcoming events at the Club. See
you there.

PHRF - 2006 revised 12/25/(
PHRF T0T
Boat Type Rating | Multiplier (2005) (2004)
Alberg 22 252 0.9538653 | 251.8/0.9541 | 278.9/0.9228
Beneteau 1% Class 8 140 1.1086956 | 149.9/1.0929 | 139.9/1.1087
Beneteau First 235 237 0.9720457 | 237.3/0.9716 | 215.0/1.0000
@l 22 237 0.9720457 NA NA
Capri 22 206 1.0119047 NA NA
(atalina 22 233 0.9770114 | 233.4/0.9765 | 270.0/0.9329
Hunter 26 (wb) 268 0.9352078 | 292.6/0.9079 | 255.0/0.9503
MacGregor 25 (wh) 250 0.9562500 NA NA
0'Day 20 291 0.9096314 NA NA
0'Day 222 285 0.9161676 NA NA
0'Day 25 242 0.9659090 | 242.1/0.9658 | 242.9/0.9647
0'Day 26 241 0.9671302 | 241.6/0.9664 | 241.0/0.9671
Pearson Ensign 265 0.9386503 NA NA
South Coast 22 285 0.9161677 NA NA
Venture 25 243 0.9646910 NA NA
Formula used: TCF = SSO%F?F PRHF :-;—?FS— — 550

Governor: Don Day - Fleet Captain: Stone Parker - Statistician: Ed Riley

Please clip and mail with your donation to: BLYC Centennial Committee, P.O. Box 1592, Buckeye Lake, OH 43008.
Dear Centennial Committee, here is my Pledge as a Centennial Sponsor

2 Platinum - $500.00 or more - Will receive two tickets to the Centennial Dress Ball, two tickets to the Cocktail Party at
the Greater BLYC Museum, the Official BLYC Centennial Burgee, two Centennial Pins, and a Centennial Calendar.
1 Gold - $250.00 - Will receive two tickets to the Cocktail Party at the BLYC Museum, the Official BLYC Centennial Bur-

gee, two Centennial Pins, and a Centennial Calendar.

1 Silver - $100.00 - Will receive the New Burgee, a Centennial Pin, and a Centennial Calendar.
1 Bronze - $50.00 - Will receive a Centennial Pin, and a Centennial Calendar.

(1 Friends of the Celebration - $

Name:

Phone:

Address:

d My pledgeis $
1 My check in the amount of $ is enclosed.
1 | prefer to pay by credit card: 'd MC [ Visa 1 Discover

Signature:

however, | prefer to make payments. Here is my first payment.

Card # Exp:
My Gift or Pledge $

Questions? Call any Committee member.

Payment Now: 5
Balance: 5
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The Buckeye Lake Yacht Club Centennial Committee

Commodore Fred Wright

Thank You,

Commodore Steve Schilling
Commodore Al Wing

Thank you, Th Auxiliary Past President Micgijggﬁiggggiﬁ
1906 - 2006 ank YOU.’ Ex Officio Commodore Mark Russell
Platinum
Frank and Jewel Benson Jerry Besanceney Donald Dick Lois and Tom Maher Larry L. Sheridan
Mr. Gustav Schell Steve Schilling A.0.Wing Ann and John F. Wolfe Robert R. and Carol Boehm
Nick and Michelle De Santis Greg and Karen Miller Chance Brockway Tony Lisska BLYC Gun Club -Will Price
Gold
Nancy Casto Benson A.J. Campbell Kristen and Granger McKinney Marie Doneff Phil and Carolyn Harden
Mr.and Mrs. Thomas Falter Dr. Trevor and Carolyn Gamble Kevin Gorham Dan Hennessey Ed and Sondra Ballenger
Tim and Jean Weisert Norina Wolfe Pat Doerman George and Marty Fisher Fred and Judy Bair
Frank H. Foster Il Mark and Chris Russell Dwight and Babette Joseph Howard and Rosa Clark Ericand Sheri Durell
Bob and Nancy Dix Bob and Vicky Suhr Tim and Martha Maite Fred and Ruth Wright Ray and Ruth Ann Kent
James C. Thompson
Silver
Jim and Jane Baumann William Dierker Linda and Dick Ellsworth David and Sandy Evans Buckeye Lake Civic Association
Robert and Leona Fellers Phyllis J. Flynn Terry Hanna Joan E. Hein Bob and Erna Holland
J.J. Jennie Michael and Marty Kasson Mrs. Connie Leitnaker JohnR. Lindsey Brenda Gore
Polly A. Mingyar . A. Nickerson Thomas E. Norpell Ann Oliver Stanley and Karen Deutsch
Michael and Sara W. Perrini Gordon E. Pickett Marc Scarrett Anthony and Nancy Grilli Mr. and Mrs Robert John Wibbelsman
John and Cheryl Zeiger Tom Herbert Tom and Alice Bryan Gene and Jane Kenney Sharon and Jon Spahr

John and Melinda Browne
Socand Kris Goumas
Scott McClintock
David M. Reynolds

Ruth Gordon
Tim Longstreth
Bob and Peggy Yerke
Bill McCleery

Tom and Melissa Baker

Henry A. Bell
Bill and Diane Koman
Richard R. Doyle

Joe and Joni Campbell

Rev. G. Michael Gribble
Jerry Woodgeard
Don E. White

Lois Flanagan

John E. Wait

David 0. Jones
Rob and Shirley Kaye Sanders
Larry and Donna Hoover
Steve and Terri Beck
Bronze
Lew and Sue Henry-Mounts
Bob and Eileen Woodward
Don and Sally Day

Friends
John J. McCluskey

David and Lisa Stewart

Owen and Constance Rueckel

Richard and Kathleen Gummer

John and Elizabeth Hoermie
Jess and Jean Howard

Mary Lou Morris

Mike and Annie Hein

Herbert and Carolyn Caulder

George and Hilda Pappas
Donna M. Masheter
Michael and Connie Lang

Sally and Bill Reynolds

Dewey E. Albright
Dr. and Mrs. K.W. Kumler

Jim and Julie Cooper

New Directory Is Nearing Completion

Membership

Work is progressing on the updated
directory. The final photo session on
January 20-21 was well attended. We
are working with the photo/directory
company to compile the photos and ros-
ter into the final format. The completed
version will be available soon.

The BLYC will be represented at
the Columbus Sports, Vacation and
Boat Show February 9-12 at the Ohio
Expo Center. Our booth will showcase

the club and the
benefits of mem-
bership. Members
willing to help
staff the booth
please contact me
at 929-0210 or
e-mail donharris@
alleel.net.

See you at the

Governor
Don Harris

Club. Bring your friends.

US Sailing Basic Race
Management Seminar
Buckeye Lake Yacht Club is pleased
to announce that we will host a Basic Race
Management Seminar at our Club on Sat-
urday, February 25, 2006. This seminar
will cover Race Committee Objectives,
competition formats, sailing instructions,
RC jobs, RC equipment, race day prepara-
tions, setting the course, starts, finishing,
post-race RC responsibilities, scoring, and
may be used towards the participants appli-
cation for US Sailing certification as a Club
Race Officer. Dave Shaffer, US Sailing Area
Race Officer for Area E will be the lead
instructor.
Those interested in taking the seminar
should register early as space is limited.
Questions, please contact Steve Harris at

the Club or at sgharris@buckeyelakeyc.com.
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Pecan Encrusted W,

Watkins Ishand
Saturday, February 25, 2006

Wmchmcomm/c/wf'ﬁf wM&eW peie&wnaffreat;ﬁf&mt/wm
]%VQ/WWWW Wmdbymmwtmmﬁm Dv. Dan!

Linguini Agéfedo with Rock Shwimp and Clams
One-Pound. Lobster with Drawn Butter*

e with Dried C/wwy
Seanved Sadmon with Watercress and Tr:

Al Entrées served with Roasted Fp'nﬁeﬂf)nﬁ

* NOTE: Lobsters MUST be reserved when ma/wg veservations on or before Fe{WW)/ 18, 2006

Dunmer: 7-10 pm.

Aﬁ%ﬁ@

0)/916&1/5 on the Hxéff/wa with Cocktail and Remoulade Saunces

Soup & Salad Bar
Entrées:

W
ou

Desserts:

New York Cheesecake with Ifmwﬁm Sauce
Chocolate Bread Puddmﬁ

fwfowl Nay/vt

Potatoes and Veﬁefaﬂe )

£8.00

£12.00
£29.95
£19.95
£18.95
$15.95

£4.95
£4.95

Junior Sailing Welcomes A New Coach/Instructor

Junior Salllng

Ben France has
agreed to work this
summer as both our
sailing coach, and as
our sailing instructor.
| Ben is a freshman at
Christopher Newport
University in New-
port News, Va. He
races collegiate in the 420’s and FJ’s. He
ran the sailing program at Leather Lips
Yacht Club for several years. His father,
Bob France, is a nationally- recognized

Ben France

Thistle skipper and Ben grew up crew-
ing in a sailboat.

Ben will
bring a new and
exciting dimen-
sion to our entire
sailing program.
His skill will not
only benefit our
junior sailors,
but will enhance

Governor
Chuck Bendig

our entire one
design program
on the lake.
More good news. We are the hosts
for the July 1, 2006 Traveler Series ju-
nior races. This is a prestigious race with
teams arriving from all over the Mid-

west. We will have three race courses,
with a full day of racing all one design
junior classes. This will be an exciting
day of competitive one design racing
here at Buckeye Lake.

We need to raise enough money
to pay the tab for our upgrades. Don’t
forget about our flower sale this spring
(details will be published in a future
edition of the Log). I am looking for-
ward to a great season of racing and
training. These new opportunities will
enhance the fun we are going to have

Bt Tk

this season.
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A Great Start To Our Centennial Year!

tappy
New ear

BLYC welcomed in 2006 with a joyous New
Year’s Eve celebration. Revelers enjoyed
great food, fun music and wonderful fel-
lowship to start the new year off with a
bang - as these photos clearly show. Ronald and Barbara Huppman enjoy the sounds of the Paul Clark Band.

4 24

Terri Beck has the beat.

{:

Stu Brooks and Rick Graff have their cameras aimed ... as this festive group welcomes the arrival of 2006!
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BLYC Cowpokes Emjey Western Nigh!

‘B%y@ members came G
a-ridin’ inte town in mid-
January for a rostin’ tostin
09d time 3urin3 Bestern
%’71’ fit. These urban cowﬁogs
§cow3ir/s did the ‘Buc#ege

an

FLoke two-step to tunes
rovided 5% Q(f
%’ee-ﬁaw.

nsung 9’{67’@@5.

Caroline and Governor Phil Haren rounded up the " Governor Ray Kent and Ruth Ann take a spin
posse to make Western Night possible. around the dance hall.

Bill and Diane Koman enjoyed the authentic western Commodore Mark Russell and Zenna Sayre show their boot-scootin’

viddles from the kitchen. expertise.

February Dinner Specials

Cure those mid-week and winter blahs with a delicious weal at BLYC at a special price
of just ¢8.95! Here are the Wednesday and Thursday night specials for February:

Wednesday, 1st - Johnny Marzetti with Garlic Bread
Thursday, 2Znd - Roast Turkey with Dressing and Mashed Potatoes

Wednesday, 8th - Open Face Turkey Sandwich
Thursday, 9th - Macaroni & Cheese with Smoked Sausage

Wednesday, 15th - Salisbury Steak
Thursday, 16th - Vegetable Lasagna

\_; Wednesday, 22nd - Pot Roast
Thursday, 23rd - Chicken Pot Pie

48.95 (includes Soup & Salad Bar)
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We were saddened at the passing

L of Commodore Chris Lambrecht in

VDecember. Chris was a dear friend to
many members, and he was instru-
mental in helping make our Club the
wonderful place it is today.

He was Commodore in 1939,
before heading overseas to serve his
country in Africa, Sicily and Europe
during World War II. He started
the local Power Squadron and Coast
Guard Auxiliary. He was also a big
supporter of the BLYC Junior Sailing
Program.

Chris shared some memories of
his early years at BLYC with our Cen-

Commodore Lambrecht Left Strong Legacy

tennial Committee. Here are a few of

his comments: “I joined BLYC in 1922
as a Junior Member. I became a Senior
Member in 1924. In our time, you had
to be a member for 10 years, before you

could be a Governor. So you had to
prove yourself, by being on a com-
mittee, or as a chairman. In 1939,
as Commodore, our administration
performed many duties.”

Thank you Commodore, for a
lifetime of dedication to our Club.
You will certainly be missed. And the
Club would like to extend our deepest
sympathies to Chris’ wife, Margene.
The Lambrecht family has asked that
if you would like to make a donation
in Chris’ memory, please make it to
the Junior Sailing program at BLYC,
as this was a passion of his.

Member Notes

Centennial Volunteers
Still Needed
Thanks to all members who at-
tended our Fondue Night in late Janu-
ary and volunteered to serve on various
committees for our upcoming Centen-

Nial celebration. We have some fun

dctivities coming up this season and
your assistance is vital to making this
the celebration of the century!

Volunteers are still being accepted.
Please contact Commodore Mark Rus-
sell or any member of the Centennial
Committee for more information.

Also, as we mentioned last month,
please note that all our Centennial
activities are open to ALL members.
Many members have supported our
Centennial celebration by being among
the sponsors listed on Page 5 — thank
you very much! — but the actual events
that take place from this spring through
September will be available to all mem-
bers. Watch for more updates in the
Log.

A Thank You From
Krissy Pfahl

Please extend my sincere thanks
to those member who have helped our
family at this most difficult time in our
lives. Knowing that we have such lov-

g, caring and generous friends has

helped us get through each day.

Thank you for all that has been
done.

Krissy Pfahl

Special Thanks To
BLYC Gun Club

The Centennial Committee would
like to thank members of the BLYC
Gun Club for the generous donation
of $500 in support of our 100th-Year
Anniversary festivities. Will Price pre-
sented the check to the committee in
January.

Thanks For A
Wonderful Dinner

We wanted to take a moment to
thank you very much for a wonderful
dinner on December 14. Your staff was
incredibly courteous and very attentive.
Everyone enjoyed the food and the des-
sert was great!

Thank you again for making our
party an enjoyable one.

Scott McClintock

Dinner Specials Available On
Wednesdays And Thursdays
Leave the cooking to the Club and

join us on Wednesday and Thursday
nights throughout February for din-
ner specials. Chef Troy has revised our
menu and has some delicious new dish-
es for you to try. The food is hot, the
prices are affordable and the company
is great!

Ballroom Dancing Anyone?
If any members are interested tak-
ing ballroom dancing lessons at the
Club in 2006, please contact Darlene
Murphy at 928-9500 after January 1.

Thursday Night Cards

Interested in playing cards on
Thursday evening? A few members have
inquired about the possibility of having
Thursday serve as our unofficial card-
playing night.

If you are interested, come out on
Thursday evening for our dinner spe-
cials and bring a deck of cards too. Per-
haps you will hook up with some fellow
members for a relaxing game and a fun
evening.

Buckeye Lake Sno-Bird Party

Those members lucky enough to be
“down south” in February are invited to
attend the annual Buckeye Lake Sno-
Bird Party on Friday, February 24. The
event will take place at the Diamond
Head Beach Resort, 2000 Estero Blvd.,
Fort Myers Beach, Fla.

Gathering Hour commences at 11
a.m. with lunch at noon. A cash bar
will be available before and after lunch.
Guests are welcome, invite your Ohio
friends. Cost is $21 per person, tax and
tip included.

For additional information, please
contact Jane or Jim Baumann at 239-

430-4824.
Log Advertising Now Available
As illustrated by the ads on page
10, the Log is now accepting advertising
from members. It’s a wonderful oppor-
tunity to let fellow members know what
you do when you’re not at the Club.
Rates are as follows:
Business card size ad (3 ¥2x 27)
— $35/issue (minimum 3 issues)
Quarter-page ad (3 V2" x 4 34”)

— $60/issue (minimum 3 issues)
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Don’t Miss
The Boat!

Here is a perfect
opportunity for you
to let fellow Club
members know about
your business. Put
your business card
size ad in the Log!

See Page 9 for details
on this new
advertising option --
exclusively for BLYC
members.

To reserve your space,
contact Dave Stewart
at 740/670-2710 or
email dstewart@buck-

signs banners vehicle graphics apparel
embroidery promotional products

midwest graphics, inc.

one stop graphic source

Keith Dotson
President

www.midwest-graphics.com
771-D Dearborn Park Lane
Columbus OH 43085

Fax: 614.844.6680
kdotson@midwest-graphics.com

C. Mark Russell
President

nang
ups

Custom Design and
Fabrication of Interior

614.844.6655

ENT
TITLE
ERVICES

Ray

INCORPORATED

141 W. Main Street Newark, Ohio 43055
(740) 349-1975 » 800-349-1974 « Fax (740) 349-1978

Window Coverings

e Draperies e Motorized Products
e Shutters eBlinds & Shades
e Specialty Hardware

APPOINTMENT NEEDED
PHONE
614-239-7004
Fax: 614-239-7668
7
D. Kent 3751 APRIL LANE
COLS., OH 43227

www.HangUpsInc.com

eyelakeyc.com. ray@kenttitleservices.com
AR
. E T euyed
4/ / LN N
1906 - 2006
Sunday | Monday | Tuesday | Wednesday I Thursday | Friday | Saturday
NOTES: 1 AsH WEDNESDAY | 5 3 4
Top Cat Karaoke
8:00-10:00 p.m.
Open Dining 5:00 p.m--9:00 p.m. Open Dining 5:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m. Open Dining 5:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m. Open Dining 11:30 2.m-9:00 p.m.
Breakfast 10:00a.m-1:30 pm
Open Dining 12:00 pm.-7:00 p.m.
Trap Shooting
1:00 pm.- 400 p.m.
Board Meeting 7:30 pm.
Open Dining 5:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m. Open Dining 5:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m. Open Dining 5:00 p.m-9:00 p.m. Open Dining 11:30 am.-9:00 p.m.
ST. PATRICK’S
12 13 14 15 16 17 iy 18
Breakfast 10:00 am.-1:30 p.m.
Open Dining 12:00 pm.-7:00 p.m.
Trap Shooting
1:00 p.m. - 400 p.m. .
F ) St. Patrick’s Day Party
Cocktails 6:00 p.m.
Dinner 7:00 p.m.
Open Dining 5:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m. Open Dining 5:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m. Unsung Heroes 8:00- 11:00 p.m. Open Dining 11:30 2m.-9:00 p.m.
Breakfast 10:00 am.-1:30 p.m. 11:30 a.m.-5:00 pm. Lunch
Open Dining 12:00 pm.-7:00 p.m.
Trap Shooting
1:00 pm.- 400 pm. Ice-Breaker
Sailing Clinic 200 pm. ng‘:k‘i‘;ﬂ;gw;ﬁ‘a
Junior Sailing Committee Dinner 700 pm.
200pm Open Dining 5:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m. Open Dining 5:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m. Open Dining 5:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m. Entertainment 7:30- 10:30 pm.
Breakfast 10:00a.m-1:30 pm. |-LYA Spring Meeting
Open Dining 12:00 pm.-7:00 p.m.
Trap Shooting
1:00 pm. - 400 p.m.
Dr.Dan
Open Dining 5:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m. Open Dining 5:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m. Open Dining 5:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m.
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The 2005-2006 Board
Commodore Mark Russell
Vice Commodore Ray Kent
Bar & Kitchen
Rear Commodore Joe Campbell
House & Grounds
Secretary-Treasurer Keith Dotson
Governor Phil Harden
Entertainment
Governor Don Day
Race & Regatta
Governor Chuck Bendig
Junior Sailing
Governor Don Harris
Membership
Governor Dave Stewart
Publications
Governor Frank Laskowski
Rentals & Docks
The Trustees
Commodore Nick De Santis
Commodore Jim Shriner
Commodore Jim Thompson
Commodore John Geiger
Commodore Steve Harris

IMPORTANT DATES

February
'80s Night
Trap Shooting
Board Meeting
Sweetheart Dance
Trap Shooting
Sailing Clinic
Top Cat Karaoke
Trap Shooting -
Watkins Island Seafood Night
Trap Shooting

March

Top Cat Karaoke

Trap Shooting

Board Meeting

St. Patrick’s Day Party
Ice Breaker

[-LYA Spring Meeting

Change of Address
[ For the winter (1 For the summer
1 For a short time (1 For Good
The following is the address my mail should be sent
to, effective:

The BLYC attempts to send get well
cards and/or flowers to any member or
member of his immediate family who is sick.
Please let the Club Manager know if there is
someone whom we need to wish well.

Also, in the event of a Member’s death
(or that of a member of his immediate family),
please provide the Club Manager with what-
ever information you can as expediently as
possible so we can respond accordingly.

Street Address

Return Service Requested
Please Deliver Promptly

DATED MATERIAL

5019 N. Bank

Watkins Island

P.O. Box 867
Buckeye Lake, Ohio 43008

Photographer
& Editor

Governor
Dave Stewart

City, State, Zip

Mail To: BLYC, P.0. Box 867, Buckeye Lake, Ohio
43008 or Fax To: 740-929-2123

Frank H Foster
301 Marquette Rd
Lancaster Oh 43130

2006 Standing Committees

Commodore’s Association Commodore Nick De S!

I-LYA Delegate .....ccoveverunnen Commodore Gus Schell
Alternate ........cooceoveeeveriencniciens John Geiger
Blue Gavel........ ...Commodore Steve Schilling

Fleet Captain.........cccccevuiiniinininininnennne Stone Parker
Thistle Fleet Captain.........ccccccoovvvrcnnne Brett Pfahl
Junior Fleet Captain...........ccccoooee. Fritz Schilling
Power Fleet Captain.........cccocvuevrviinrnnnnnas Rick Groff
Fleet Measurer ........cooceeevevieeeeenieieeneenes Russ Green
Fleet Surgeons.........ccoccoovrueinne Dr. Richard Walters
Dr. Don Harris

Fleet Chaplain.........cccusumivaesisises Fr. Mike Gribble
Parliamentarian.......... Commodore Frank Foster I11
Historian.........ccceueee. Commodore Frank Foster I11
Insurance........ococeoeeeenene Al Wing and Mark Scarrett
Bob Baldwin

Perpetual Fund ............. Commodore Howard Clark

Antique Boat Show ...... Commodore Nick De Santis
Commodore Howard Clark

Commodore Jim Shriner

Keith Alspaugh

Snowball Regatta....cocvevenrevenesennesunnenes John Watson
Annual Golf Outing «.cceueveveerevenernnenane Matt Davis

Commodore Frank Foster IV and Rob Sanders
Bob Dye Memorial Poker Run........... Steve Romine
Gun Club William Price

Commodores’ Steak Fry... Commodore Mike Jacobs
Centennial Committee............. Comm. Fred Wright
Comm. Al Wing, Comm. Steve Schilling, Auxiliary
President Michelle Desantis, Dwight Joseph and
Comm. Mark Russell.

Good Neighbor Committee. Comm. Jim Thompson

Auxiliary Board
President Ruth Ann Kent
Vice President Barbara McFall
Secretary Terri Beck
Treasurer Roe Miller

Club Phone
(740) 929-9941

http://lwww.buckeyelakeyc.com
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